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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: April 3, 2022 
 
 

J&D  
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
Update on J & D who are actively preparing to enter ministry to a creative access 
region of the world - ahead of them are last minute preparations, goodbyes to 
friends and family, dependence on the Lord to provide for them. They are grateful 
for the prayers which with God's help has enabled them to get this point after many 
delays.  
 
Praises for the encouragement they have received while training and from their 
supporting churches and friends. 
 
Praises that they are healthy and medical needs were taken care of before leaving. 
 
Praise that they have been able to find good homes for most of their belongings 
including a charity for their furniture to help local Afghan refugees. 
 
Praise that they will not likely face a period of quarantine upon their arrival in their 
ministry region. 
 
Pray for them to find a place to live as they continue to study and seek wisdom for 
a more long-term place after their training and that while they will make mistakes in 
a new place—that God will use those times for good and establish further 
opportunities later. Pray that they will find favor and gracious people. 
 
Pray for them as they travel, continue language and culture training (some Western 
etiquette is considered rude where they will be), spiritual protection as they embark 
into a spiritual battlefield, pray for them to strengthen their spiritual disciplines and 
that God will send people of peace to welcome them and help them adapt. 
 
Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 

people locally and globally! 


